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Forskrivningsmodulen (e-resept) 4.9.1 (#18503) - Release Notes

Customer Feature
Electronic sending of HELFO applications (M2) is no longer supported. Data related to electronic
applications no longer be registered. Clicking the "New Helfo application" button will now open the Helfo
web portal to allow the doctor to register an application. There is no integration with Helfo to receive
replies or check status of applications registered through the web portal. Replies from Helfo (M12
messages) for already sent applications can still be received and processed.
It is still possible to register "local" application information and replies. Existing applications (registered
with older versions of FM) can still be selected when prescribing. Assistants can no longer register new
application drafts and any existing drafts can only be rejected, not accepted.
[ RENO-16258, Resolved, As a user, I should not be able to register/send Helfo application (M2) when prescribing ]


